
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Port of Tillamook Bay, Tillamook County, State of 

Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024 will be held at the Port’s 

Conference Room, 4000 Blimp Blvd., Tillamook Oregon.   The meeting will take place on April 24, 2023, 

at 12:00 pm. The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comment from 

the public on the budget. This is a meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place.  

Public is encouraged to email the budget officer at pboomer@potb.org by 4:00 P.M. Friday, April 21, 

2023, with any comments or questions on the budget. Anyone interested in attending the meeting via 

zoom, please email pboomer@potb.org for instructions. 

A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after April 20, 2023, at the Port of 

Tillamook Bay's Administrative Offices, 4000 Blimp Blvd. Suite 100, Tillamook, OR  97141 between the 

hours of 8:30 A.M. - 12:00 P.M. and 1:00 PM - 5:00 P.M. It will also be posted on potb.org or can be 

emailed. 

Pami Boomer 
Office Administrator/Budget Officer 
Port of Tillamook Bay 
www.potb.org  
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